
 

 

 

 

 

 

HOLIDAY NOTICE 
 

 

NATIONAL DOCTORS’ DAY 2021 
 

 

In accordance to the Memo No. 1972-F (P2) dt. 30th June, 2021 issued by Finance 

Department, Government of West Bengal; the college will remain closed on 

01.07.2021 in order to celebrate National Doctors’ Day and to show gratitude to 

the all personnel and frontline workers giving relentless service in fight against 

COVID-19 pandemic.  

 

          Sd/- 

30.06.2021                                                                 (Swami Vidyamritananda) 

                                                                                               Vice Principal 

            
 


